State of Illinois, Office of The Governor, Springfield.

June 25, 1920.

My dear Mr. Todd:

I am writing this note to express my deep appreciation of your support in the recent convention. I am just as grateful to you for your friendship as though I had won. The ticket named is a good one, and we must now all unite to make it a winning one.

I sincerely trust that you will let me see you if you should ever find yourself in my vicinity.

With all good wishes, I am, believe me,

Very sincerely yours,

Honorable Robert H. Todd,

San Juan, Porto Rico.

State of Illinois, Office of The Governor, Springfield.

November 26, 1920

My dear Mr. Todd:

I am just in receipt of your letter of November 17. I shall be glad to do anything I possibly can for the Honorable Emilie del Toro. I have the utmost confidence in anyone you might recommend.

Always,

Faithfully yours,

Honorable R. H. Todd,

De San Juan, Puerto Rico